
From: Santaella, Tony <tsantaella@wltx.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/16/2016 3:59:19 PM
Subject: Haley Subject of Secretary of State Talk

Hi Chaney,
 
This is Tony Santaella over at WLTX-TV. I hope you’re doing well this afternoon.
 
Does the governor or the office have any response to the report by MSNBC’s Joe Scarborough that she is under 
consideration for Secretary of State in the Trump administration?
 
Just let me know!
 
Regards,
 
TONY SANTAELLA
Digital Director
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